
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
If you or anyone in your 

house is ill  - stay home ! 

Stay 2 metres away from  

Other people 

Wash your hands regularly  

School will be cleaned regularly    

Keeping School Safe 

14 Days Stay at home for 14 days 

Be on time! 



Nursery, Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 need to stay at 

home 

In order to make it safer for children and 

adults to return to school, not all children 

will be returning to school. 

From June 8th we will welcome back children  from Year 
6. School will still be open for Keyworker children. 

From June 15th we will then also welcome back  children 
from  Reception and Year 1. 

Only keyworker children and those in Reception, 

year 1 and year 6 can come in to school. 

8 

15 

Year 6 and Keyworker 

children 

Year 6 , Year 1 

Reception 

Keyworker children 

Children will be put into small groups of up to 6   

children. They will be in school part time. 

Year 6  -  Mornings from 9.15 until 11.45 

 To be dropped off and collected from the playground 

 Year 1   -  Afternoons from 1.15 until 3.15 

To be dropped off and collected from the playground 

Reception  - Afternoons from 1.15 until 3.15 

  To be dropped off and collected from Nursery playground 

Keyworker   9.00am  until  3.00am 

 To be dropped off and collected from the playground 

Please make sure you are on time to drop off and     
collect your child / children. Gates will only be open 
for 5 minutes at the start and end of each session.  

Children who are late will not be admitted to school. 

This is so that we can maintain strict social distancing 
to protect adults and children. 

 


